April 2025
Dear Children and their families of Selwyn Ave Presbyterian Church,

| have decided that it is time for me to retire from Selwyn Ave Presbyterian Church’s
Director of Children and their families’ position that | have held for almost five years. My
last Sunday will be May 4, 2025.

| will miss all of you, especially the children. | will miss the overcrowded chapel times with
children playing and listening to our story time. | will miss the endless requests for Oreos. |
will miss the parent volunteers and our nursery workers. | will miss the VBS days, especially
water day on the front lawn. | will miss teaching the children about worship and
sacraments. | will miss the serious talks and questions about the Bible. | will miss pageant
practice and children’s choir practice. | will miss the staff and our meetings. | will miss
dinner before session. | will miss CDC Wednesday’s chapel time. | will miss the fall festival
and spring fling.

I’'ve truly enjoyed this time with Selwyn, the staff and leadership of the church, the children
and their families, the CDC families and the Selwyn community.

Now is the time | need to turn my focus on my family and myself and move forward into this
exciting next chapter of my life.

Thanks for this opportunity to serve the people of Selwyn Ave Presbyterian Church.

Sincerely,

Nancy Nutter




